
 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 

November 14, 2018 

7PM at the SHS gym 

 

I am very excited to announce that town meeting staff will be trying out electronic Poll Pads to 

check in voters at the fall Special Town Meeting.  LHS, a company from New Hampshire has 

offered this demonstration to the town. 

This relatively new technology will allow the voter to check in by using their Massachusetts 

driver’s license, providing it has a scan bar code on the back.  This is absolutely voluntary and 

not an ID requirement but rather a way to accelerate to check in process. Simply have your 

license ready to hold up in front of a Poll Pad. 

Voters still have the option to check in by stating their name and address.  Either way, checking 

in will be faster and easier! 

Kathleen A. Gardner 

Scituate Town Clerk 


